
Planning Commission, 

Permanently preserve all of South Pond Wetlands drainage basin  as a nature area and wildlife 
sanctuary.  The opportunities for creative use of this land with its proximity to the pond, river 
and NAP headquarters are many. This could be an economic benefit and an eco sytem 
preservation. Think beyond the usual housing development that does not benefit natural habitat 
and stresses infrastructure.  Think positively and preserve this wildlife and nature area to benefit 
Ann Arbor and be an attraction for the broader community. 

Respectfully, 

Nancy Kaplan 

 


